
From: Ben Rogers [mailto:BRogers@nff.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 20 February 2018 12:45 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD; Zach Duncalfe; emily.slaytor@ablawyers.com.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/239 - Pastoral Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
I refer to the above matter and confirm that the NFF has no objection to the proposal which His 
Honour describes in paragraph 5 of the Report of 9 February 2018. 
 
With thanks, 
 
Ben Rogers | General Manager, Workplace Relations & Legal Affairs| National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 | brogers@nff.org.au | www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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